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Be careful leaving the Community Center.   Thursday night Annie Kellum fell over the 

concrete block in front of her car and broke a finger.  She had gone to her car alone.  

Perhaps we should go out with someone else when we leave. 

 

I enjoyed Joyce Maxwell’s talk on organization, which I really needed.  I decided to start 

with my entry hall which has only one wall to worry about.  It’s been a month and I 

haven’t succeeded in organizing that one wall.  My excuse is that my daughter gave me a 

book CUTTING THE SCRAPS by Joan Ford.  Joan has you cut scraps into 5”, 3.5”, and 2” 

squares and then gives you 20 patterns that use that size.  I got so carried away with that 

idea that I cut up 4 large boxes of scraps and now have about 10 shoe box size plastic 

boxes with neatly  cut scraps and made a quilt from one of her patterns.   I went thru 3 

rotary blades and managed to BREAK a titanium blade.   In the process of doing this, I 

found several  small unfinished  quilts and finished them.   There were enough Mile-a-

Minute blocks to make 3 donation quilts which I gave to Bev Thursday night and I have 6 

more tops that need to be quilted and they will go to Bev for our donation quilts.  Then 

there are about 6 more tops that I haven’t decided what to do with. 

 

My sewing room still looks like the kids have run amok in it but Phyl can tell that it’s a lot 

better than it was.  Let’s not talk about the room upstairs with the fabric. 

We had great response with members meeting other members,  finding out interesting 

facts about them and sharing with the rest of us.  We’ll do that more often. 

 

I started out doing Mile-a-Minute as Dorene taught us but ended up doing more like log 

cabin with odd scraps.  Good way to use up little lost 4 patches, half-square triangles, etc 

and just keep adding strips to them.  Then get your 6.5” square ruler, lay it at an angle and 

cut up your block.  You can sash or not and  border or not.  Dorene may have some 

handouts or you can Google Mile-a-Minute. 

This is my year to finish up as many UFOs as possible. 

 

  

             Click the names to go to the 

                    Page or the Website! 

 

 
 
 
   
 
 

 

April 30  

QTYW 
2011 

Someone left their glasses and soccer ball case at the night meeting.  
Broach has the glasses; if they are yours or you know the person to 
whom they belong, please contact Broach 

https://picasaweb.google.com/crqguild
http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com/memberforms.html
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Standing Committees 
 
Historian 
   Charlie Phaneuf 
 
Hospitality, Day 
   Charlie Phaneuf 
   Rachel Phaneuf 
 
Hospitality, Night 
   Charlene Shanks (C) 
   Pat Oliver 
 
Librarian 
   Jennie Hollis (D) 
   Rita Lee (N) 
 
Membership 
   Albertha Brown 
   Sandy Capazzi,  
   Cathy Hanrahan,  
   Diane Johnson,      
   Connnie Tallant   
   Geralynn West 
 
Newsletter 
   Joany Orsi 
 
Programs 
   Emma Parker (C) 
   Phyllis Carpenter 
   Linda Herren 
   Doreen Thornton 
 
Publicity 
   Linda Jones 
   
Telephone, Day 
   Annie Kellum 
 
Telephone, Night 
   Annie Kellum 
 
Ways and Means 
   Brenda Senn  
   Vickie Hecht  
 
Sunshine 
  Jane Wilding 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CHEROKEE ROSE QUILTERS GUILD 
Minutes of the March Day Meeting, March 10, 2011 

Submitted By Phyllis Carpenter, Day Secretary 
 
The meeting was called to order by President Broach Winsley.  
There was discussion about the change in the bylaws concerning whether children should 
be included.  A sample vote was taken.  It will be referred to the committee reviewing the 
bylaws.  Secretary’s minutes were moved and approved as written.  
There was a correction in the Treasurer’s report  
 

Committee Reports 
Ways and Means: There is an items available for raffle.  Drawing will be held at the night 
meeting.  
Community Service: Joyce Hill made 94 pillow cases last year. Quilts for Head Start as 
presented by committee.  A drawing will be held for all persons doing at least 3 quilts.  
Hospitality:  Thanks to all that brought “spring” offerings.  Be sure to sign the honor roll.  
Less cookies requested and more drinks. 
Librarian: A completed list will soon be available on the internet.  
 
Programs: Today’s program is Linda Herren presenting working with wool. March night 
meeting is  “Quilt Pins” with Robin Meyer.  See newsletters for information. May day will 
be a field trip to “Scarlet Threads”. 
 
Quilt ‘til You Wilt: Will be held on April 30th at the Hunter Park location.  
 
Membership: Members Present–46, New Members: Carol Bowman, Door Prizes:  Rachael 
Phanef, Phyllis Carpenter, Linda Jones, Dena Corbett, Bonnie McLain, Terry Cline,         
Fat Quarters: Marge Frost 
 
Publicity:  Article in the newspaper was reviewed.  All contacts have be notified the 
change of location.  Business cards have been ordered.  A correction in the charges for 
business cards was made to $20.  
 
Telephone:  Almost all calls were made.  
Sunshine:  Be sure to notify Rita if you know anyone with illness or other reasons.  
 
 Beekeeper:  Next bee is at Irene Gardner’s home on Thursday, March 17th.  Be sure to let 
her know if you are going to attend.  
Challenge Quilt:  A correction has been made to required items.  Red/White or Cream 
and Navy/White or Cream.  No larger than 144” circumference and must contain a 9 patch 
somewhere. 
 
Show and Tell: the following persons qualified for:  Scissors – Diane Johnson with 220”  
“A Herd of Turtles” Diane Johnson with 252”  “Garden Shadows” Both machine quilted by 
someone else.  Safety Pins– Phyllis Schiwal “Made up pattern”  a tiny item machine quilted 
by Phyllis.  
 
Following a break Linda Herren presented  working with wool.   
Door prizes were given to Barbara Briggs and Cathy Hanrahan. 

Respectfully submitted, Phyllis Carpenter , Day Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Karen Combs 
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Day Show and Tell  
Please see the website for larger photos 

 
 

 

Albertha Brown Phyl Schiwal 

Albertha Brown 

Diane Johnson 

Joyce Hill 

Joyce Hill 

Marge Frost 

Queen Esther Smith Joan Hardy 
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Ad Hoc Committees 
 
Bee Keeper 
    Sandra Wilson 
 
Challenge Quilt 
    Patti Howell (C) 
    Terry Tinsley 
 
Christmas Party 
    Jorie Smetana (C) 
    Ann Marie Mangiosi 

 
Community Service 
     Bev Mahle 
     Jane Wilding 
 
GQC Liaison 
     Susan Fisher 
 
Golden Scissors, Day 

     Jane Wilding (C) 
 
Golden Scissors, Night 

    Jane Wilding (C) 
  
Photographer, Day 
     Charles Phaneuf 
 
Photographer, 
Night 
     Charles Phaneuf 
 
Quilt ‘Til U Wilt 
     Phyl Schiwal (C) 
     Jane Wilding 
  
Webmaster  
     Joany Orsi 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CHEROKEE ROSE QUILTERS GUILD 
Minutes of the March Night Meeting, March 24, 2011 

Submitted By Jeanne Andersen, Night Secretary 
 

Broach called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 
A motion was made and seconded to accept the minutes as reported. 
 TREASURER- There is $4053.66 cents in the account. There are several invoices to be 
paid at this time. 
 BEES- The last bee at Irene's house was great. She always provides a great time of 
socializing. And she showed her quilts. 
The next bee will be at Joyce Hill's house. Please let her know if you plan to attend. 
 BIRTHDAYS- March birthdays were announced.  Sandy Capazzi, Gail Ford, Diane 
Johnson, Annie Kellum, Rita Lee, and Bev Mahle. Please forgive any omissions. 
 COMMUNITY SERVICE-  We are making small quilts for the Head Start Kids.  Please 
have them finished by August. It would be great if you could make more than one!!  
 
GOLDEN SCISSORS- Ann Groves showed the warm and fuzzy quilt she is making for her 
bed.  
HOSPITALITY-  If you want to eat or drink at the next meeting, bring something.   For 
day meeting bring something that speaks of Easter.   
LIBRARY-  Broach donated a book,  Cut the Scraps, by Joan Ford. 
 
PROGRAMS- Tonight Robin guides us to create pins. Great sparkly, gaudy, sweet, 
colorful pins.  What a wonderful experience.  Thank you, Robin for all the wonderful 
items you shared with us to create these wonderful accessories. 
APRIL DAY - Janet O'Brien will talk to us about needles and threads, and have a trunk 
show. 
APRIL NIGHT- Jan Cunningham will share her trunk show. 
 
MEMBERSHIP- There are 26 members present and 1 guest, Christine Summers.  
DRAWINGS- the door prizes were won by Charlene Shanks, Charlie Phaneuf, Mary 
Graham, and the fat quarters were won by, Annie Kellum. 
PUBLICITY- Most all the contacts have the new information about our location for 
meetings, and new business cards are on the way. The quilts will be changed at the 
hospital. 
SUNSHINE- All calls were made.  News: Queen had cataract surgery, and Eleanor asked 
for us to remember her son who is in  critical  condition after a car accident. 
  
Linda Jones reported on the class with Karen Combs. IT was GREAT!  They all reported 
that it was well worth it, and they learned a lot of new techniques.  
IT was also reported that there is an opportunity to see some lovely quilts at the  
Marietta/Cobb Museum of Art./ March 19- May 15. The quilts are," The Best of the East 
Cobb Quilters' Guild." This is a grouping of the winners of the last 29 years.   
 
 Anyone who wants to make a strippy block with Broach. They are 13" squares of muslin 
with diagonal strips of fabric sewn to that. This will be made into a quilt for the 
community service project.  
 
 NEW BUSINESS- Charlene made a motion and it was seconded to change the amount of 
the fee from a quarter to $1.00 for missing nametags at meetings.  The vote for  the night 
meeting was :   11 YES and 13 NO 
The motion will be presented to the day meeting for a vote in April.                                                                                      
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Evening Show and Tell 
Please see the website for larger photos 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ann Groves 

 

Broach Winsley 

Broach Winsley 

Broach Winsley 

 

Be sure to look 
further in the 

Newsletter 
for the other 
photos taken 

from the 
Karen Combs 

Workshop 
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April Programs 
 
April 14, 2011 --  Why is the thread breaking?  Why do I have thread tension headaches?  How could this quilt 
look better than average?  Janet O'Brien will discuss some options, share quilts and garments, answer your 
questions, and provide a handout of helpful information for your studio. 
  

April 28, 2011 -- Confessions of an ADD Quilter.  Jan Cunningham will present a trunk show and talk about her 
quilting experiences. 
 

May Programs 
 

May 12, 2011-- We will take a field trip to Scarlett Thread Quilt Shop in McDonough, GA.  It is a beautiful and 
large shop.  Karen Taylor will introduce us to new notions, tools, and sewing machines.  We will be shown the 
latest in fabric.  After shopping, we will travel to a restaurant for lunch together.  What could be better? 
  
May 26, 2011 -- Broach Winsley's son-in-law's grandmother died in 1982 at the age of 92.  She left 11 unfinished 
tops.  Broach quilted all of them and graciously has agreed to share them with the guild.  They are probably at 
least 50 years old.  All but one was hand pieced.  She also has a couple of other quilts, maker unknown, to share. 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Treasurer’s Report 
 
                           Beginning Balance .............................................................................................$4229.46 
 
   Disbursements 
    Linda Herren/Wool Program ...................................................................(34.15) 
     
     
   Deposits 
    Membership ............................................................................................... 211.46 
    Name Tags ..................................................................................................... 2.55 
    March Raffle ............................................................................................... 59.00 
    Paper Donation ............................................................................................. 1.00 
     
     
                           Ending Balance----------------------------------------------------------------------------$4469.32 
 
 
         Don’t forget you can download and print a Check Request Form from the    
                                   Treasurer Tina Corbit, she has them 30 minutes before each meeting or download it  
          from the website. 
              This way you can fill it out before the meeting. 
            You can download it from the “Member Forms” link on the website. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Submit April Newsletter 
information by April 25 to Joany   

crqguild@gmail.com 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com/memberforms.html
mailto:crqguild@gmail.com
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Be sure to check 
online for additional 

photos from the 
Karen Combs 

Workshop 
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Upcoming Event 
American Legacy Quilt Show, Pieces of Your Life 

April 8 - 10, 2011 
UGA Tifton Campus Conference Center 
Tifton, GA 
Two one day classes taught by Deb Tucker will be available. 
 
This is a juried show with prizes and they are accepting quilts and vendors until March 11.  If you would 
like additional information contact 229-386-0216 or www.amlegacyquilts.com.  Emma Parker has 
registration forms. 

 

PLEASE BE KIND!! 
Please be sure to fill out the Golden Scissors and Treasurer forms BEFORE the meeting. 
You can also download the forms from the Member Forms page on the website at this link  

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com/memberforms.html 

Additional Photos from the Karen Combs Workshop 

http://www.cherokeerosequiltguild.com/memberforms.html
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Bee News-  
We had a great time at Irene’s for our 
March bee. She treated 15 of us to a 

wonderful show and tell of quilts she has made. We 
chose two that she must enter in the East Cobb show 
this year. We enjoyed a great lunch and fellowship with 
other guild members. 
 
Our next bee will be on Thursday, April 21st, at 9:30 
a.m. at the home of Joyce Hill. There will be a bee on 
the mail box. You won’t want to miss seeing her yard in 
full spring bloom. Joyce will be serving lunch so be 
sure to call her at 770.459.9220 to let her know you 
will be there. 
 
We need volunteers to host the bees in June and July. 
Please let me know if you’d like to do this. 
 
If you have any questions about the bees, please call me 
at 770.439.5154 or email me at 
sandra7779@comcast.net.                                     
Everyone is welcome!  Sandra Wilson, Beekeeper 

Day Hospitality                                                     
WHAT A FEAST!!  We needed a larger table. All of you 
did a marvelous job bringing food to the March Day 
Meeting.  SPRING COLORS were everywhere.  Thank 
you so, so much!  So many, many of you  brought 
things to share but only the following people wrote 
their names on the Hospitality Honor Roll:  Bev Mahle, 
Charlene Shanks, Sandra Wilson, Lorene Brooks, Diane 
Johnson, Jennie Hollis, Geralyn West, Tina Corbitt, 
Phyl Schiwal, Dorene Bickford, Charlie and Rachel.  
You members are WONDERFUL!!! 

Charlie says, "Don't forget, the chocolate bunnies!!!" 
 
What to bring next month -- For the month of April 
we would love to see all the foods that remind you of 
Easter.   Let's see, boiled eggs, egg salad,  and then 
deviled eggs, oh yes, candy eggs.  But don't forget, jelly 
beans, and jelly beans and more jelly beans, but don't 
forget the Sugar Free jelly beans, and a few other Easter 
treats I am sure. 
Also, don't forget to bring something to drink for 
everyone! 

Golden Scissors/Pins Day 
        Scissors, (all were machine quilted) 
Diane Johnson, Herd of Turtles……..220"             
Diane Johnson, Garden Shadows……………….252"             
Pins, 
Phyllis Schiwal, Nuance……….Tiny"   
Other Quilts, 
Marge Frost Log Cabin 
Joan Hardy 
Miscellaneous: 
Queen Esther Smith - "Crazy 8’s Table Topper”. 
Joyce Hill  - 3 quilts for children 
Albertha Brown a group “Churn Dash” Quilt and a “15 
minute Table Runner”. 

                                                                                          
Golden Scissors/Pins Day 

No Report Given 

                                                                                            
Actual Community Service Article 

I recently celebrated what most would consider a 
milestone birthday, and while I would have been just as 
happy to have shared a quiet dinner out with my 
husband he had other plans. Much to my delight he 
had arranged a surprise birthday party with my family 
and best friends. Needless to say I was surprised, but I 
also knew I was very loved and had a big case of the 
“warm fuzzies”. So why tell you this? Because I can only 
hope this is how the youngsters of the Head Start 
program feel when they receive one of the quilts you 
donate for our community service project. A little time 
and effort can lead to a big surprise for these children 
and maybe, just maybe, a big case of the “warm 
fuzzies”.   

                                                                                                                                                                                       
Community Service Contest!!                                                                                    

So how many community service project quilts  have you managed to make already? Would you believe I have 
already had one turned in! Ann Marie Mangiosi turned in a bright and cuddly quilt so we are off to a great start. I 
have used orphan blocks for one top, a charm pack for another, and have several more planned. Since they are 
small size they go together quickly which means we can make ALOT of them, correct?  
A dear friend of mine gave me a great idea of how to bribe you. Did I mention I can be shameless? The idea is for 
you to make the CSP quilts - after you have made 2 quilts you can then enter your name 1 time for each 
additional  quilt you make. What are you entering your name for? I’m glad you asked! I am putting together a 
basket of goodies -quilting goodies, of course - for you to win! Remember, I travel all over the country and visit 
quilt shops and will continue to pick up items along the way until August. Imagine winning a basket filled with 
goodies from different places just for a little effort? Come to think of it that basket may turn into a bucket or a tub 
 

mailto:sandra7779@comcast.net
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 Fat Quarter Winners 

Day- Marge Frost 
Eve- fat quarter winner:  Annie Kellum 
  

---------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Door Prize Winners 

Day- Phyllis Carpenter, Terry Cline, Tina Corbitt,                                  
Linda Jones, Bonnie McLain and Rachel Phaneuf 
Eve- Mary Graham, Charlie Phaneuf,  Charlene Shanks 
 
 

---------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

Publicity News 
We will have new business cards at our April meetings. 
Quilts displayed at the hospital for April through June 
are Irene Gardner's. We also have confirmations from 
the Chapel Hill News and Views and the Douglas 
Sentinel that their next publications will have our new 
meeting location listed. 
 

---------------------------------------------------- 

Challenge Quilt 
 

Two Color Quilt Challenge 
 

1. Must use Red/White or Navy/Off White for 
colors.  Can be either not both or mixed. 

2. Must be not less than 12" square and not more 
than 36" square.  Can be 144" total perimeter if 
you want to make it rectangular or round.  Not 
less than 48" total perimeter. 

3. Must have a nine-patch block somewhere on 
quilt.  Remember there are many different 
kinds of 9-patches, such as shoo-fly, monkey 
wrench, etc.  Also many 9-patches together 
form a checkerboard.  The entire quilt could be 
a 9-patch.  

 For more info contact Patti Howell and Terry Tinsley 

---------------------------------------------------- 

April Fat Quarter Lottery is: 
 

“Flowers ” 
 
100% cotton fabric is the same for both Day and 
Night meetings.  Each fat quarter you bring equals 
one lottery ticket. 

 
 

April Birthdays 
 
April 3 ............................................................. Dori Holt 
April 8 ...................................................... Jorie Smetana 
April 8 ....................................................... Robin Meyer 
April 10 ............................................... Phyllis Carpenter 
April 12 ..................................................... Emma Parker 
April 19 ...................................................... Vickie Hecht 

------------------------------------------------------- 

Library News 

We have received some new books, some from Diane 
Johnson. 
Around The Block again by Judy Hopkins 
East Quilts West by Kumiko Sudo 
Designers and Their Quilts-Better Homes and Gardens 
Design In Patchwork by Diane Logan 
Snippet Sensations by Cindy Walter 
 These will be put in the Library tubs and available at 
the guild meetings.                                                                

------------------------------------------------------- 

Community Service  
Head Start Program of Douglas Co.  
Have committed to 25 quilts (currently have 141 
children enrolled in the program) Jane & I would love 
to supply all of them with one quilt! 
Must qualify thru economic standards or with a 
disability 

 Quilts should be at least 36 x 42  

 Poly batting is suggested 
PLEASE make sure no big stitches so little fingers and 
toes can’t get caught in them!  
 Bev will also accept donations of quilts that any 
member no longer likes, has a need for, or has grown 
tired of, etc. These will be given to the families of the 
Head Start children on a "most needy" bases by the 
director of the program when she does her home 
inspections. 

------------------------------------------------------- 

Sunshine News 
Annie Kellum fell when leaving the CRQG night 
meeting. She broke the little finger on her left hand!  
She has seen her orthopedist who set the finger and 
put it in a cast. 

------------------------------------------------------- 
Ways and Means 

Raffle Winner: Susan Savage 
------------------------------------------------------- 

Georgia Quilt Council 
Nothing to report at this time 
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Membership Day 
Members Present 46 
Visitors 2, Les Wilding, Ted McMahan and two friends of Jane Wildings. 
 
New Members: 4 

New Member Information: 
Carol A. Bowman  
3509 Stonington Court 
Douglasville, GA 30135 
Cell Phone:  404.403.8177 
Email:  love2sew@bellsouth.net 
Birthday:  September 6 
 

Marilyn Bradley 
4451 Oliver Lane 
Douglasville, GA 30135 
Home Phone: 770.489.7530 
Email:   bradleys023@yahoo.com 
Birthday:   None given 

 
Terre Cline 
6386 Pine Frost Drive 
Douglasville, GA 30135 
Cell Phone:  404.234.5536 
Email:  terrecline@att.net 
Birthday: August 15 
 

 
Terry Cline 
5583 Capstone Way 
Douglasville, GA 30135 
Home Phone: 678.324.8185 
Email:  terrywcline@comcast.net 
Birthday:  October 15 
 
 

Membership Night 
Members present: 25 (late members not counted) 
Visitors: 1 (Christine Sumner) 
New members: none 
 

 
 

 
 

Results of the Members Vote on Kids 

 
The combined day and night vote: 
Leave by-laws alone:  21 
No kids:    20 
Kids over a certain age:  4 
 
Article 9, section 3 of bylaws reads: 
Section Three:  Meetings are intended for enjoyment by adult quilters, both members and visitors.                        
Children may attend only if they are paid members and capable of participating in Guild activities. 
 
I think we will leave that section of the by-laws alone  and enforce the no child visitors rule.      
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April 2011 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

 

   
 

 
 

1 April Fool's 
Day 

2 

 

3 

 

4 

 

 

5 

 

6 

 

7 
No Housework 
Day!! 

8 

 

9 
 

10 

 

11 

 

12 

 

13 

 

14                  
Day Meeting 
9:30 am  

 
 
 

15 Tax Day 

 

16 

 

17        
Palm Sunday                                                       
 

 

18 

 

19     
Passover 

 

20 

 

21 
Quilting Bee 
9:30-1:00 

22        
Good Friday   

23 

24 
Easter 

 

25 Newsletter 
articles for April 
due to Joany 

26 
 

27 28  
Eve. Meeting        
7pm-9pm 

29 30   
    QTYW 

 

May 2011 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 May Day 

 

 

2 3National 
Teachers Day  

4 5 
Cinco De Mayo 

6  
 

 

7 

 

8 Mother’s Day 

 

9 

 

10 

 

11 

 

12  
Day Meeting 

9:30 am     
Nurses Day 
 

13  

 

 

 

14 
 

15 

 

16 

 

17 

 

18 

 

19 Quilting 
Bee 9:30-1:00 
 
 

 

20 

 

21 
Armed Forces 

Day 

22 

 

23 

 

24 

 

25 

 

26        
Eve. Meeting 

7pm-9pm    

27 28 Newsletter 
articles for April 
due to Joany 

29  

 

 

30    
Memorial Day  

31 
 

    

 


